TOWN OF NORTH PROVIDENCE
PLANNING BOARD

2000 Smith Street, North Providence, RI 02911 (401) 232-0900
NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the North Providence Planning Board will hold a public
hearing at 6:00 P.M. on November 14, 2018 in the Council Chambers of the
North Providence Town Hall, 2000 Smith St., North Providence, RI 02911 when all
persons interested will be heard regarding the actions described below:

Preliminary Plan of development for a condominium development at 1196
Charles Street, Plat 23D Lot 538, zoned Residential General (RG) and Commer-
cial Professional (CP) Applicant: Imperial Investments, Sathuan Sa, P.O. Box
6650, Providence, RI 02940

By Order of the Planning Board
David R. Westcott, AICP - Town Planner

APPLICATIONS ARE ON FILE FOR REVIEW IN THE PLANNING DEPARTMENT OFFICES
AT 1951 MINERAL SPRING AVENUE, NORTH PROVIDENCE, RI. INDIVIDUALS RE-
QUESTING INTERPRETER SERVICE FOR THE HEARING IMPAIRED MUST NOTIFY THE
TOWN CLERK AT (401) 232-0900 SEVENTY TWO (72) HOURS IN ADVANCE OF THE
HEARING.




